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 Dear Parent/Carer,  

As the GCSEs draw near, staff and students are speaking about the importance of making the 
most of the Easter break in terms of maintaining regular revision.  This is a large period of time 
away from lessons and in the important run up to the summer exams, work undertaken now 
can make a crucial difference to a final grade.  Students have been busy working on their 
revision timetables and we will provide them with additional materials, such as flashcards and 
sticky notes to help them further with this.   

We are aware that some students would welcome and benefit from the opportunity to study in 
a quiet space in school during the Easter break and we would like to offer this to them, using the 
sixth form areas as a place for private study.   

School will be available for independent study sessions from Tuesday 2nd April – Friday 5th April 
and then the following week from Tuesday 9th April – Friday 12th April.  The morning sessions 
will run from 9.00 – 12.30 and the afternoon sessions will run from 1.00 – 3.30.  There will be a 
short break during both the morning and afternoon sessions.  There will be no canteen facilities 
so students should bring any refreshments or snacks that they may want to have during their 
break.  Students will not be required to wear school uniform.   

The independent study sessions will be supervised by staff, though students will need to bring 
their own work with them, and they will need to remain in the sixth form area and will not have 
access to other areas of school.  This is an opportunity for them to have a quiet space in which 
to undertake revision on their own, making use of the sixth form study area.   

If your child would like to make us of this opportunity for independent study, please book a slot 
on WisePay. 

The sessions are free of charge and students are welcome to come for the whole day or just for 
part of the day.  The bookings will close on Wednesday 27th March at 1.00pm.   

All best wishes,  

  

Mr Chalmers 
Deputy Headteacher 
Hazelwick School 
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